September Monthly Newsletter

Preston Hollow United Methodist Church
Child Development Center
6315 Walnut Hill Lane, Dallas, Texas 75230

cdc@prestonhollowumc.org T: 214-369-4630

Dear families.

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year! We are happy you have chosen us as your child care development school and want to extend a warm welcome to our returning families and new families joining us.

Our goal is to provide a fun, happy and secure environment in which your child can develop at his/her own pace. Preston Hollow UMC Child Development School wants to give your child the very best early childhood educational experience. We believe a child should be happy, confident, challenged and able to reach their potential with us academically, physically, socially & emotionally.

Our staff is comprised of dedicated teachers who care very much about your child. Many of our teachers have been with us for several years and we have hired new staff members that have a genuine love of children, have early childhood experience and education.

We encourage our families to reassure their children that their new teachers, new classrooms and in some cases, new playground privileges, is something to look forward to rather than be scared of. Most of the children moving up to new classrooms will move up together with their friends. These friendships will last the duration of their time at our school and perhaps even longer!

In September we will have a couple of events encouraging our families to get to know other families, to see how their child's classroom is progressing and to show our family members (Grandparent Day Luncheon) how much we love and appreciate them. Please get with your child's teacher or pick up a school calendar by the front office to see what day these events take place in September.

Again, we welcome you to our school and thank you for choosing us!



Upcoming Events

September 2

School Closed: Labor Day Holiday

September 3

First Day of School: 2019-2020 School Year Begins

September 3

Continental Breakfast for Families: 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.

September 6

Grandparent Day Luncheon: 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

• September 27

Parent Night Out: 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

